
 

 
 
 
25 January 2024 
 
Ref: DOIA 2324-1341 
 
 
Monica Kershaw 
Email: fyi-request-25229-ee90d0e4@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Monica 
 
Thank you for your email of 18 December 2023 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information: 
 

The 2023 annual report for the Electrical Workers Registration Board is currently not published on 
the website. Could you please provide a copy of this report.  

 
We anticipate that the Electrical Workers Registration Board (EWRB) 2023 Annual Report will be available 
on the EWRB Website within the next couple of months, once the new incoming Minister has had the 
opportunity to receive and review the report, and it has been presented to Parliament. MBIE is therefore 
refusing your request under section 18(d) of the Act, as the information requested will soon be publicly 
available. 
 
We encourage you to continue to keep an eye out on the EWRB Website for the 2023 Annual Report, 
which will be found at: www.ewrb.govt.nz/about-us/our-board/annual-reports. 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 
please contact OIA@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Bevan Yee 
Manager Operations Support, Occupational Regulation 
Market Integrity 
 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
https://www.ewrb.govt.nz/about-us/our-board/annual-reports/
mailto:xxx@xxxx.xxxx.xx
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

